THE SPOTLIGHT

Official newsletter of St. Petersburg Christian School



Headmaster's Message

SPCS Families.

Next week is full of fun and exciting events for students of all grades as we celebrate the end of a successful year. The students are sure to have a great time and enjoy time with their friends and teachers before we break for Summer!

Please remember that there is no school on Monday as we observe Memorial Day. Have a safe and fun long weekend!

"Greater love has no one than this, that one lay down his life for his friends." John 15:13

God Bless,

Bobby Hunter

Countdown to

2.5 School Days

Camp Dinomite In Miss Dorsett's Class

Miss Dorsett's Class spent the week camping in class! Each day they had a special snack - rice krispy mountains, grizzly bear Oreos, dirt, jiffy pop, and smores! They grilled hot dogs, made sit upons and lanterns, read books in tents, sang songs, told stories, and played camping charades around the fire. On Friday they had a show and tell or show your talent day! What a fun way to end the year!







7th Grade Goes To Tampa Bay Watch

Our seventh graders headed to Tampa Bay Watch to experience the outdoor classroom that is our Florida estuary. Students had a hands-on opportunity to seine in the bay with a large net to capture, explore, and then release treasures of our coastal waters. There was also an experience on the trawler which set out towards Shell Island to see some of the local marine animals. There were crabs, various fish, and even a sighting of one of the two local species of sea horses on the trip. A wonderful adventure as they concluded their unit of study on ecosystems.



2nd Grade

Mrs. Koon's class got creative with edible









8th Grade Update

As the Class of 2021 gets ready to leave us, we thought it was a good idea they brush up on their Geography skills! They will always have a home at SPCS!







Fun Run Limo Ride Winner

Jamison H. and his friends had a great time cruising the city and eating lunch with Mr. C this week! Jamison's name was drawn from those raising over \$200 in donations for this year's Fun Run. It looks like some fun memories were made! Thanks again to everyone for making this year's Fun Run

a success!





NO SCHOOL

Monday 5/31/21

LAST DAY

Thursday 6/3/21

